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Media Advisory - Royal London One-Day
Cup Final

Media are advised of the following opportunity to speak with the captains of
Somerset and Hampshire ahead of the Royal London One-Day Cup final at
Lord's on Saturday May 25.

Royal London One-Day Cup Final

The teams will be practising at Lord's on the afternoon of Friday May 24 -
Somerset from 2-4pm; Hampshire from 4-5.30pm.



The captains, Tom Abell (Somerset)and Sam Northeast (Hampshire), will
therefore be available for a joint media opportunity – including photographs
with the Royal London One-Day Cup – from 3.30pm.

For further details, contact Matt Somerford (matthew.somerford@ecb.co.uk,
07551 134 716) and to confirm your attendance.
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